
WELCOME TO MRS. SEGRAVES’WELCOME TO MRS. SEGRAVES’
FIRST GRADE CLASSFIRST GRADE CLASS

Individual
Pencil Box
Head Phones
Backpack
Water Bottle

Class
Tissues
Hand Soap

Contact
segravesj@pcsb.org

Your Teacher
My name is Mrs. Segraves and I will be your 1st grade teacher.  I have

been at Perkins since 2006.  I am really looking forward to this 2024-25
school year together.  I hope you have an enjoyable summer and come
back on August 12th ready for a wonderful new school year.  It will be

an exciting year, full of learning and growing!

Wishlist

School Hours are 9:15am - 3:25 pm

Reminders
Leave all toys
and candy at
home.
Label
backpacks,
lunchboxes,
bottles,
jackets, etc...
with your childs’
name.
Be ready to
learn.


